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The Student Production Association of Lane Community College announces auditions
for James and the Giant Peach for Spring 2023 Show.

EUGENE – The Student Production Association (SPA) of Lane Community College (LCC) has
announced its winter production: James and the Giant Peach. Auditions will be held on January
25th and January 26th from 5:00-8:00 in the Blue Door Theater on LCC's main campus. Actors
may show up any time.

SPA is looking for actors of all ages and types to play Grasshopper, Lady Bug, Earth Worm, and
lots of other crazy characters in this play for children of all ages.

The play follows James, who is sent by his conniving aunts to chop down their old fruit tree. He
discovers a magic potion that grows a tremendous peach, which rolls down the hill, into the
ocean and launches a journey of enormous proportions! James befriends a collection of wacky
insects and they all ride the giant peach together. Along the way James realizes that he is
brave, smart and courageous! The play is dramatized by Richard R. George from the book by
Roald Dahl.

The production will be directed by Jen Gerould, who returns to work with SPA after co-directing
"Songs for a New World" last year. James and the Giant Peach will take place May 4-7, 2022.

For more information, please contact Head of Theatre Brian Haimbach at
haimbachb@lanecc.edu or 541-463-5648.

About The Student Production Association of Lane Community College:
Lane SPA was formed in 2002 by dedicated students who wanted to produce theater. SPA runs
on the model of a professional production company and provides students the opportunity to
fully engage in all aspects of theater production.

Please plan on joining us for all of our upcoming events this year!

To stay in touch with all SPA activities, follow us on our social platforms:

● Instagram – https://www.instagram.com/spalcc/
● Twitter – www.twitter.com/lanenews
● Facebook – www.facebook.com/lanecommunitycollege

Contact Person: Head of Theater Brian Haimbach, LCC: 541-463-5648,
haimbachb@lanecc.edu

mailto:haimbachb@lanecc.edu

